
5

July 9, 1979

Ms. Anne Wexler
Assistant to President Carter
White House

Washington, DC 20510

Dear Ms. Wexler;

Thank you very much for taking time out of your
busy schedule to attend the meeting at the Santa
Clara County Government Center to discuss the
energy crisis. It was very much appreciated by
everyone in attendance.

Enclosed is the article, which appeared in the
San Jose Mercury News, about your visit.

I do hope you v;ill keep us apprised of current
events in Washington as it may relate to Santa
Clara County.

Again, thank you for yhe enlightening discussion
you and Charles Warren gave us.

Sincerely,

Dominic L. Cortese

Chariman

Board of Supervisors
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